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KAWARTHA LAKES-The Ontario government is introducing new

supports for many of the businesses that are most impacted by public

health measures in response to the Omicron variant. These supports

include a new Ontario Business Costs Rebate Program and a six-

month interest- and penalty-free period to make payments for most

provincially administered taxes.
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